
 

 

Buprenorphine Change in Testing 
Laboratory/Reportable Range 

 

 
Date: February 17th, 2023 

 

 

Effective Date: March 15th, 2023 
 
Quantitative Buprenorphine (UBUP) will be brought in house for testing on LCMS/MS at UR 
Medicine Labs - Central Laboratory rather than at ARUP laboratory. Quantitative Buprenorphine 
and Norbuprenorphine will have a low end cut-off of 5 ng/mL instead of 2 ng/mL. The high end 
reporting limit will remain >1000 ng/mL for all analytes. Additionally, different from ARUP panel, 
Naloxone Quantitation is not included in the in-house assay.  For additional information, visit the 
URMC Laboratory Test Directory: Rochester | Home (testmenu.com)  
 
Expected turnaround times for testing will be within 72 hours from specimen collection excluding 

weekends and holidays. 
 
 
 
 

From: Victoria Zhang, PhD, MBA, DABCC   
Director of Clinical Mass Spectrometry and Toxicology Lab 
Professor of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
Vice Chair, Clinical Enterprise Strategy 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: (585) 276-4192 

 

https://www.testmenu.com/rochester
http://ltd.aruplab.com/Tests/DownloadReport/2008291%2C%20Positive.pdf
http://ltd.aruplab.com/Tests/DownloadReport/2008291%2C%20Positive.pdf

